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30 November 2018 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Christmas Fayre 
The Christmas fayre will be in school today run by Mel 
Jones our PTA Chairperson. Mel has, as always, put a 
huge effort into this event to make as much money as 
possible for the school. Please come along this 
afternoon and support. If anyone would like to help 
with events like this please see Mel as she’d be very 
grateful of any PTA help.  
 
Children In Need 

We raised an amazing £501.38 for 

Children in Need. Thanks to 

everyone for your support.   

 

Dinner Time 
Thank you for ordering meals in advance. We have 
had a much smoother run at dinner times this week.  
 
Please can we remind you that meals must be pre 
ordered. Children who don’t have any meal ordered 
go to get their food and nothing has been ready for 
them. These children then have to sit and wait until 
everyone else has been fed to see what food is left for 
them to choose from. There is always a risk that there 
will be little or no food left in which case we would 
have to call parents and request a packed lunch is 
brought in.  
 

Rotary Shoebox Scheme 

This year we are running the shoebox scheme through 

the Rotary club. The club send shoeboxes full of gifts 

to central and Eastern Europe at Christmastime. The 

boxes cost £2 each and are available from the school 

office. All boxes need to be back in school for 

collection on 6th December.  

 

Instagram 

Follow us at westfield_pri2018  

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Carol Service  

We have been allocated 36 tickets for the Bath Carol 

Service at 2.00pm on Monday 10th December. If you 

would like some, please come and collect in person 

from the office (max 3 per family) - no Facebook 

orders please. 

 

Snowman Competition 

The kitchen staff had a very hard task of picking the 

winner of the snowman competition with such a large 

number of great entries. Vitan Milochevski and Sahath 

Mudiliage’s drawings will be going into the national 

draw for the Nintendo, well done boys! However, our 

kitchen staff really go above and beyond and have a 

selection box each for a KS1 winner and KS2 winner! 

Their generosity doesn’t stop there, they have also 

bought a chocolate bar for every single child who took 

part and will be displaying every snowman around the 

serving hatch for everyone to see!  

 

Shingles 

Please be aware we have had a case of Shingles in 

school this week. 

 

Key Stage 1 

Winners 75% Badger 

  64% Panda 

50% Bumble Bee 

46% Squirrel 

   30% Owl and Rabbit 

Key Stage 2 

Winners 86% Eagle 

  79% Dragonfly 

  80% Falcon 

51% Panther 

  48% Turtle 

  36% Butterfly 

  29% Monkey 

  26% Dolphin  

 

http://www.westfieldprimary.com/


Parking and Dropping Off 

Please can we remind you that dropping off and 

parking on the Zig Zags outside of school is not 

allowed. Police are patrolling the area at school times 

and will be handing out finds to anyone who is seen 

doing so.  

 

New Email Address 

Please note the school have a new email address: 

office@westfieldprimary.com  

 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who supported the schools 

book fair. We have raised a huge £847.04 which will 

be used to buy books for both of the libraries.  

 

Christmas Dinner  

Our school Christmas lunch will be on 18th December. 

Please place orders on Live Kitchen by Dec 12th. We 

ask children to come to school on 

that day wearing their normal school 

uniform with the exception of a 

jumper/cardigan. They are welcome 

to replace this with a Christmas 

Jumper!  

 

Christmas Performances 

The Key Stage one Christmas Performances will be as 

follows: 

Tuesday 11th December – 2.00pm Year 1 

Wednesday 12th December  - 9.00am Year 1 & 2.00pm                   

    Year 2 

Thursday 13th December  - 9.00am Year 2 & 2.00pm 

    Reception 

Friday 14th December – 9.00am Reception 

 

Diary Dates  

 
Nov 
Fri 30  PTA Christmas Fayre 
 
Dec 
Tues 4  Flu Vacinations Reception – Year 5 
Christmas Performances 
Tues 11  2.00pm Year 1  
Weds 12 9.00am Year 1 & 2.00pm Year 2  
Thurs 13 9.00am Year 2 & 2.00pm Reception 
Fri 14  9.00am Reception 
Fri 21  Pupils break up for Christmas 
 
Jan 
Mon 7  Pupils back to school 
 

Community News 
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